
Project Update – September 2019
●

         Technical Training for Women and Girls
● At the beginning of September we were finally able to install the new computer lab after the break-in that left us 

without any equipment one month prior. After resuming sessions, all of the students in the ICDL and coding 
classes started coming in double time in order to finish up their courses. Two coding groups have now 
completed, and the remaining ICDL course and coding course will conclude mid next month.

         Women’s Economic Empowerment Program 
● After six months of dedicated attendance, the beauty participants were excited to celebrate their achievements at 

the graduation held on September 30th. After the graduation, CRP distributed kits to each participant to help 
them continue to practice their new skills and potentially offer paid services in the community.

Women’s Empowerment 101 and GBV Awareness and Advocacy 
● This month, we wrapped up the final four groups of Women’s Empowerment 101 and GBV. We are particularly 

excited about the success of the program in the Downtown Center. One participant shared that because of the 
program she was able to solve problems in her family earlier because she feels more confident to take action.

Leadership in Action
● The Leadership in Action group spent the month meeting almost daily to finish planning their advocacy events. 

The first event was on September 24 at a local community-based organization in southern Amman. The event 
provided the 100 children with disabilities that attended an opportunity to relax and make new friends, as well as 
learn more about personal hygiene through a play and lecture participants organized.

Project Finances (through September):


